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'Peterson, Rachel A.' (rachel.peterson@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
Redacted
Redacted Walter, Stacy W (Law) 
(/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S WW9)1 Redacted 

Redacted

Cc:

Dowdell, Jennifer
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5); [Redacted 
Redacted Littenekcr. Ranclall (Law) 

Redacted(/0=PG&E/QU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=RJL9);
RedactedRedacted

Redacted Redacted
Keaactea Redacted
Redacted Redacted
Redacted

Bee:
Subject: PG&E's Rule 21 Agenda Additions 

Hi Rachel,

Thank you again for allowing us to participate in the Rule 21 agenda process, we are ail looking forward 
to the workshop and our future collaboration on Rule 21.

While the agenda was already very comprehension, our team elaborated on certain areas based on our 
discussions (especially given the high volume on PG&E systems). I have attached both a fully edited 
copy of the agenda and our red-lined version (just so you can see exactly where the changes came 
from). We are happy to provide further context and answer any questions regarding our changes.

Please let us know if there is anything else we can do to help in this process.

«...» «...»

Thank you,

Redacted

IDSM, Policy Implementation and Reporting
Pacific Gas and Electric_______
External Phone: Redacted

SB GT&S 0019470

mailto:rachel.peterson@cpuc.ca.gov

